
BAPTISM TODAY - The rose on the altar is in honor of the baptism of Harlow Kenna 

Person, daughter of Brad & Amy Person.  May God bless this family!  

 

EASTER CANDY DONATIONS NEEDED - We are in need of A LOT MORE candy 

donations for the Easter Egg Hunt, which will be held on Easter Sunday, March 31st, at 

10:30 am.  You can place the candy in the box by Kari’s office.  The older youth will be 

filling the Easter Eggs on Wednesday, March 27th, during Youth Group.  Thank you! 

 

MARCH MISSION OPPORTUNITY - For our March 

mission, Grace Church will be collecting peanut 

butter and jelly for the Paynesville Food Shelf.  There 

is a grocery cart available near the bulletin board to 

collect your donations.   

The March mission offering will also be 

donated to the Paynesville Food Shelf.  March is Food Shelf Month, and they have a 

grant where dollars donated will be multiplied.   

Spread the love! ~ Grace Church Missions Team  

 

EASTER FLOWERS - It is a tradition of Grace Church to decorate our 

Worship Space with Easter Lilies and spring flowers on Easter Sunday.  If 

you would like to provide a plant in honor or in memory of a loved one, please 

fill out the form below and bring it to the church office no later than Monday, 

March 25th.  We will list the names in our Easter bulletin. Please bring or 

have the flowers delivered to church by Friday, March 29th by 2:30 p.m. 

 

IN MEMORY OF: ______________________________________________________ 

(someone deceased)  
 

IN HONOR OF:  _______________________________________________________ 

(someone living) 
 

GIVEN BY:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 

You may leave the flowers at church, or pick them up after services on Easter 

Sunday 

SILENT AUCTION - The Grace Youth Silent Auction will finish promptly at noon next 

Sunday, March 24th.  Be sure to place your bid before it’s too late!  All funds raised will 

go into the Youth Mission Trip Fund to help defray costs associated with our 2025 

Mission Trip.  Thank you to everyone who donated items and services!   

 

A BIG THANK YOU to everyone who donated items & monetary donations towards 

our February mission project which was Blessing Bags.  With your help we were able 

to assemble 53 Blessing Bags!  Our goal was 30, so this was a great number!  We do 

have extra assembled bags so if you’d like to take a couple to keep in your car & give 

to people in need, there is a box with them located outside Kari’s office.  Thanks 

again!  ~ Grace Missions Team 
 

 

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 

 Palm Sunday, March 24th 

9:30 a.m. Worship - Procession of the Palms & Children’s Drama 

10:30 a.m. Coffee Hour 

10:45 a.m. Adult Bible Study 

Last Day of the Silent Auction – Bidding closes at NOON 

Maundy Thursday, March 28th 

 The Upper Room Experience from 4 – 6 p.m. 

Come anytime during these hours to receive Holy Communion.            

Good Friday, March 29th   

7:00 p.m. Good Friday Tenebrae Service of Darkness 

Easter Sunday – March 31st 

6:30 a.m. Sunrise Service at Salem Church 

9:30 a.m. Easter Worship Service 

No Adult Bible Study 

10:30 a.m. Easter Egg Hunt 

10:30 a.m. Coffee Hour 


